
 

Monday 5th July 2021  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Sports Day 
  
We are delighted to advise you that our Annual Sports Day will take place on Thursday 
15th July 2021. However, due to Covid restrictions, unfortunately parents and guardians are 
not permitted to attend. All students will be participating in their classes to gain 1st 2nd and 
3rd place within their year group and others have the chance of winning a special prize for 
good demonstrating sporting values. 
 
With this in mind, could you please ensure that your child arrives at school in their full PE Kit, 
including sensible sports shoes. Children will have access to water throughout the day and 
break and lunch times will run as usual. 

This opportunity will promote our children to get active and enjoy some fun events. If it is not 
possible to hold the events outdoors due to bad weather, then the sports activities will take 
place in our school hall. We endeavour to make this a fun filled day for all classes. Thank you 
for your continued support.   

 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss K Kalokoh  
P.E Lead  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


